RESPONSE





QUESTION NO. CR-308





What is the AEP policy for situations where required O & M exceeds the budgeted amounts?





RESPONSE NO. CR-308





If the work is critical, such as for service restoration or to provide service to a customer, the budget may be exceeded.  When O&M spending exceeds the budgeted amounts, a review of expenditures is conducted to determine the cause.  If it is determined the over-expenditure is justified, attempts will be made to find offsets from other business units within AEP.  If the work is not critical in meeting customer or system needs an effort would be made to work with the appropriate organization to reduce expenses and bring the actuals in line with the budgeted amount.
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